
 

 
 

2007 - NOTICE TO SHIPPING #3 
 

NIAGARA REGION 
WELLAND CANAL 
 
 

HYDRAULIC CONVERSION OF LOCKS 4, 5 AND 6 WEST-CONSTRUCTION ZONE  
 

Mariners are advised that from the opening of the 2007 navigation season until approximately April 6, 2007 
the west Flight Locks will remain closed to navigation in order to complete the conversion of Locks 4, 5 
and 6 west to hydraulic drives. During the work the west side of Locks 4, 5 and 6 will be designated as a 
construction zone and therefore anyone embarking / disembarking a vessel and wishing to travel through 
the construction area is required to wear a hard hat. The hard hat area will be denoted by signs. Hard hats 
are available from the Lock Crew upon request.   

Any person not complying with this requirement will be denied access through the construction zone.  
NOTE: Lock 6 west is already designated a no access area as per “Notice to Shipping / Niagara Region / 
Welland Canal / No. 1-2007 / Point 18. 
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